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Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

October 24, 2005

Mr. BaITy Dyer

Department of Pathology

Health Sciences Centre

SI. John's
Newfoundland

AIB3V6

Dear Barry,

,,

,'

As per your request, please find enclosed the ERPR cases for the year 1997 as requested.

I have inciuded a list of patjenl"i as per previous year.

You will note that there are sev,ral cases with no known ER status and 2 with ductal

carcinoma in situ. Will these be done as welI?

I trust this is satisfactory.

Thanks,
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